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Respect, Responsibility Resilience                                                           5.6.20 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I’m sitting here writing this newsletter, while the rain is pouring down outside. My sunburn 

has not quite gone from earlier in the week! What a change! But we have had the most 

beautiful weather in the most difficult of times, and I am very grateful for that. 

Next week is going to be another huge change at Tweedmouth West, as we welcome back 

some of our children in Reception and Year 1. The staff have been extremely busy getting 

the classrooms ready. They look very different, but I know our children are very resilient, 

and will have great support from the staff to help them to adapt to this ‘new’ school. 

For those of you still at home, our virtual learning will still be happening, so please continue 

to encourage your children in their work. We love seeing them in the videos you are 

posting. 

I would like to say a huge thankyou to our Key Worker families, who have been keeping 

us all going since day 1 of lockdown. All those vital services on the front line have meant 

life could go on for everyone, whatever their circumstances. 

 

Keep safe, and be kind to each other.  

 

Warmest wishes 

Anne Robertson                                                                   


